
BAY SPRINGS COUNTRY CLUB NEWS - FEBRUARY, 2024 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS – Nicholas and Rebecca Bates, Gus and Candice Bynum, Julius DeLoach, 

Robert and Tammy Mayo, John and Angela Morgan and Timothy Sullivan.  Nick and Rebecca Bates are the 

new operators of Bates Back Home Barbeque (formerly Lou’s) in Stringer.  They would like to invite everyone 

to come by and check ‘em out! 

2024 BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND CONTACT INFORMATION 

If you have comments or questions regarding the club that you would like to be considered by the board or if 

you would like to volunteer to assist with tournaments or events, please contact any of the following. 

Eric Jordan, President-601-604-6940, edjordan67@yahoo.com 
Eddie Gilmer, Vice President-601-502-4255, eddieg4585@yahoo.com 
Kari Chandler, Secretary-601-466-5467, kgallagher2010@gmail.com 
Chris Carpenter, Treasurer-601-201-6372, papacricket@gmail.com 
Jason Phillips, 601-422-9290, jaybird39338@yahoo.com 
Maury Hull, 601-670-5357, mhull@hol-mac.com 
John Chandler, 601-310-6978, jbchan929@gmail.com 
Mary Lou Redd, 601-604-3416, nurseredd1@gmail.com 
Heath Scott, 601-670-3776, marhscott050576@yahoo.com 
 
2024 TOURAMENT SCHEDULE 

The 2024 tournament schedule has been sent in a separate email.  There were 2 changes made to the schedule 

after it was emailed. The Hol-Mac Tournament was added on October 5th and the Ladies Club Championship 

was changed to October 12th. Please let us know if you didn’t receive the schedule. A hard copy will be posted 

on the bulletin board behind the clubhouse and there are some in the honor box & old pro shop. 

FRIDAY BLITZ SCRAMBLE KICKOFF March 9th- Regular Friday Scrambles March 15th Please mark 

your calendar to join us for the Friday Blitz Scrambles.  The kickoff tournament for this will be on Saturday, 

March 9th at 1:00.  We will play 18 holes and entry is $25.00 each. Teams will be determined by luck of the 

draw for this tournament and the regular Friday Blitz Scrambles.  Eddie Gilmer is the 2024 tournament 

committee chairman. He will organize the regular Friday Blitz Scrambles which will be every Friday beginning 

March 15th and will run through Friday, August 9th with the finale on August 10th.  Tee time every Friday 

(weather permitting) is at 5:30. Please note that early in the season we must tee off promptly at 5:30 to finish 

before dark. To sign up, call or text Eddie at 601-502-4255 or Susan at 601-764-8444 no later than 5:00. Entry 

on Friday’s is only $10.00. Rental carts are available if needed for $10.00 per rider. Non-members are welcome!  

DO YOUR PART:  Take pride in keeping our course neat and clean.  Take time to pick up a piece of paper, a 

can, or bottle and put it in a trash can.  Pick up broken Tees on the T-Boxes.  Try to keep your carts on the cart 

path around the greens and T-Boxes.  Set an example for others.  You’ll be surprised how catching it is. 

GOLF CART MAINTENANCE – This is a perfect time for maintenance on your golf cart. Suggestions: Check 

the water level in your batteries. (Add distilled water to your batteries). Check the air pressure in your tires 

(Tires should be inflated to 18 psi per tire). Inspect and clean the battery cables/terminals. (Clean with an 

aerosol battery terminal cleaner or wire brush and rinse off with water, let dry, then apply non aerosol battery 

terminal sealer). A little preventative maintenance may save you from missing an opportunity to play golf 
because your cart won’t run. (The maintenance shed has an air compressor and air gauge and you are welcome 

to use them).  

SAND BOTTLES – We have some extra sand bottles for your golf carts. They are located at the payment drop 

box (Honor Box) and at #1 T-Box.  Please help yourself and encourage other golfers to use them. 
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